

Lawrence J. Hogan, Jr., Governor – Boyd K. Rutherford, Lt. Governor – Van T. Mitchell, Secretary

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Health Home Providers

Susan J. Tucker, Executive Director, Office of Health Services FROM:

**DATE:** January 14, 2016

RE: Change to Inputting Care Plan Updates in eMedicaid

## Reducing Documentation Requirements:

When billing for a Care Plan Update service, Programs will need to document that update in the health record and maintain that documentation for audit purposes as well as clinical integrity. However, it will no longer be necessary to upload the Care Plan Update document in eMedicaid.